
 
 

 

 
Restriction of Hazardous Substances (RoHS) 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We have been working together with our suppliers to check our products in accordance with 
Directive 2011/65/EU. According to our raw material suppliers, the products you have received do 
not contain any substances which are banned from the market or must be declared according to 
Directive 2011/65/EU and its amendment 2015/863. 
Please find add SCIP information on https://echa.europa.eu/de/scip 
 

 Brass cable glands and accessories have a lead content of 2–3.5%. Currently, alternatives to 
the use of copper alloys containing up to 4% lead by weight cannot be considered 
scientifically or technically practicable. The exemption 6(c) of Annex III to Directive 
2011/65/EU therefore permits the use of lead as an alloying element in copper containing up 
to 4% lead by weight for the categories 1 to 7 and 10 for the time being until 21 July 2021.  

 Hexavalent chromium salts are present in chromed products. The amount does not exceed 
the total concentration of 0.1% permitted by Annex II to Directive 2011/65/EU. 

 Our plastic products contain neither pentabromo derivatives (CAS No. 32534-81-9) nor 
octabromo derivatives (CAS No. 32536-52-0). 

 Our products do not contain cadmium or mercury. 

 Our products do not contain PBB, PBDE or deca-BDE. 

 Our products also do not contain DEHP, BBP, DBP, or DIBP. 
 
According to our current understanding, the products we deliver to you are free from all substances 
which the RoHS prohibits from being placed on the market. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HUGRO Armaturen GmbH 

 
p.p. Martin Rappold     i.A. Sebastian Sauter 
 

Waldkirch, July 2023 
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